From: registrar

Sent: June-28-17 3:12 PM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 11:34 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Lynda Dukacz

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Hydro One distribution rates are already high enough. Consumers already pay for electricity losses along the distribution
chain. Hydro is becoming unaffordable for many. Especially hard hit are seniors who are already living on fixed low
incomes. Stop paying hydro executives and workers ridiculous rates of pay and the system could be more affordable.
Stop sending out needless mailings of how your hydro use compares to your neighbours. A waste of money since the
info is available online. Redirect these funds to cover the proposed changes to the distribution costs.

Tired of being gouged by a mismanaged monopoly.

-- Attachment --





